

9 December 2016

Megan Pledger fyi-request-4951-bbf674e8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Pledger

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 15 November 2016, under the Official Information Act 1982, for the following information:

The names of all the schools that had examinees start the History Scholarship exam on Monday 14 November 2016.

I attach a copy of the information covered by your request.

We can also advise that 1042 students were entered for this Scholarship examination. 200 students at 53 schools started the examination. 17 students at eight schools completed the examination. All schools have been advised that the examination was rescheduled for the 28 November. The 17 students who completed the examination were advised via their schools they did not need to re-sit the rescheduled examination but they could if they wanted to.

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact Elizabeth Templeton in the Office of the Chief Executive, email elizabeth.templeton@nzqa.govt.nz or telephone (04) 463 3339.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen, PO Box 10152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Russell Wood

Acting Chief Executive

Encl